Public Notice: The following individuals are being considered for residency permits under the SRMT
Residency Ordinance. Please email residency.board@srmt-nsn.gov or call Cathy Mitchell at 518-359-
2272 by Friday, June 25, 2021 if you have any objections or concerns. Nia:wen!

e Craig Barton
e Kaly (Carole) White
e Hilde Barnes
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